Cinderela Guevara Presidio Gounty Judge

October 12, 2020

PRESS RELEASE - THE PRESIDIO COUNTY COURTHOUSE IN MARFA, AND
THE PRESIDIO COUNTY ANNEX CLOSING TODAY OCTOBER 13, 2020.

Please be advised that the Presidio County Courthouse in Marfa and the
Presidio County Annex will be CLOSED to the public from October 13, 2020, up
to and through October 23, 2020. The Courthouse and Annex will resume
normal business hours on Monday, October 26, 2020. This is due to the sudden
spike in cases in each municipality and in anticipation of awaiting 546 test
results stemming from the Military Testing Team (MTT) Site (s) conducted on
October 6th in Presidio and in Marfa on October 7, 2020.

Staff will continue to work in their offices and will be ready to assist you, the
public, by phone, email, or regular mail. We deeply regret the inconvenience this
may cause you, but as Chief Elected Official, your safety, and the safety of
employees must remain a priority.

Also, the flu season is about to escalate and it is important that all individuals
take precautions to prevent and reduce the severity of the flu. Prevention is
truly the best medicine and it is best to seek out health clinics in our area who
are administering the flu shot. It is not too late. If you have flu-like symptoms,
protect yourself and others by staying home and calling your doctor.

Again, we apologize for any inconvenience our closing may cause you. Please
visit our website www.co.presidio.tx.us to become familiar with how we can
better serve you. All departments welcome your questions, comments, and look
forward to hearing from you. Thank You.

Respectfully,
Cinderela Guevara
Presidio County Judge



